
Shellingford Neighbourhood Plan (NP) 
Regulation 14 Consultation: 

Pre-Submission Consultation Comment Form:

The Regulation 14 Consultation provides an opportunity for the Shellingford Neighbourhood Plan and 
supporting documents to be presented together to statutory consultees and other stakeholders. Please
use this form to comment on the Pre-Submission Shellingford Neighbourhood Plan. A Consultation 
Statement which will include a summary of all comments received (including respondents names and 
organisations, if appropriate) and how these were considered, will be made available with the final 
“Submission Version” of the Plan that will be submitted to Vale of White Horse District Council 
(VoWHDC) for examination by an independent examiner and published on the Shellingford Parish 
website. Any personal information provided will not be disclosed and treated in confidence, in line with
General Data Protection Regulations.

Please record your comments below. Alternatively, you can complete our online google response 
form by following the link provided: https://forms.gle/7SQdYfFoVmJozq3K7   

Thank you for your support.

Responding as an individual ☐ on behalf of an organisation ☐ on behalf of a client ☐
(check box)

Name of organisation/client Click or tap here to enter text.

Your details Name Click or tap here to enter text. Postcode Click or tap here to enter text.

Email: Click or tap here to enter text.

Agents Details (if applicable) Click or tap here to enter text.

Organisations Name & Job Title Click or tap here to enter text.
only

Organisation: Click or tap here to enter text.

Address and Postcode: Click or tap here to enter text.

Email: Click or tap here to enter text.

Do you wish to: Comment ☐ Support ☐ Object ☐
(check box)

Is your comment:  General ☐ Specific ☐
(check box)

https://forms.gle/7SQdYfFoVmJozq3K7


If your comment is specific, to which Section/Policy/Paragraph/Figure does it refer?

Click or tap here to enter text.



Please make your comments here and indicate any changes you are seeking. Additional
sheets may be attached to this form.

Click or tap here to enter text.

Vale of White Horse District Council may wish to contact you at the next stage 
of the Consultation, which will take place when the Plan is submitted to 
VoWHDC as the local planning authority. Are you happy to have your contact 
details passed on VoWHDC?  

Yes ☐ No ☐

Consultation closes: 29th September 2025. Comments received after this time may not be 
considered. Comments can be submitted by returning the Comment Form to Mike Wright, Glebe
house, Shellingford SN77QA or by emailing it to Shellingfordnp@gmail.com

Privacy Statement: The purpose of this consultation is to help develop the Shellingford Neighbourhood Plan (NP). 
The information you provide on this comment form will be used solely for the use and development of the NP. Your 
comments will be shared with third parties and published. Where appropriate, responses from organisations will be
published together with the name of the organisation and employee. Any other personal data will not be published 
but may be shared with third parties for the purpose of collating responses for use. 


